
Dear Worcestershire county council planning team 
 
We are residences of Albrighton Drive and we are writing to express our strong objection 
to the proposed Quarry development at the Lea Castle site by NRS. 
 
For the following reasons: 
 

• Environmental impact - disturb local wildlife, reducing natural beauty of the 
area 

• Health risks to near by schools and residential areas - close proximity to 
schools and housing estates affecting air quality with dust and particulate 
matter 

• noise pollution - constant noise from machinery at the quarry and heavy truck 
movements  

• traffic and road safety - increased heavy vehicle movements poses risk to road 
safety and causing congestion  

• long term economic impact - negative impact to property values in the area 
deterring future investors and residences in the area.  

Thank you for considering these concerns. 
 
Alex Webster and Mollie Tromans 
 
22 Albrighton Drive 
Kidderminster 
DY10 2NX  
 


